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Words from 

the Baron and 

Baroness of Loch 

Salann

Unto the Barony of 

Loch Salann do We 
Raven and Sajah send 

warmest greetings.

Please know that as we begin to start having in person 

gatherings, that we are not taking the decisions lightly 
and we are working with the kingdom, and following all 

local guidelines as well as Society policy.

Thank you all so much for your patience and support.

For up Coming Events on the 5th of June we will be 

having Melee Madness Virtually, please look for more 

details of all the fun things we will be doing.

Please join us at populace meeting on May 12th its a 
great opportunity to keep up to date on everything going 

on in the barony

As always we are yours in service,

Raven & Sajah Baron & Baroness of Loch Salann



Message from the Seneschal

Greetings wonderful populace of Loch Salann,

I hope you are as excited as I am to get going again. I have 
missed everyone and everything and am looking forward to 
spending time hanging out, fighting, crafting, drinking, 
dancing, and just having a great time with all of you.

The officers are what make this barony move. You do not 
have to have previous experience and key parts of the job 
will be trained. The deputy position allows time to be 
trained while helping perform the duties of the office with 
the intent of one day taking over that office. We need 
baronial offices filled and we need deputies. I have a list 
below of what we currently have and what we need. If you 
see that any of this information is incorrect, please contact 
me and let me know.

• Office: Current, deputies

• Seneschal: Vigdis, Needed

• Chatelaine: Arabella, Needed

• Exchequer: Aingeal, Needed

• Knight Marshall: Conall Ua Doibhilen, Ursa/Patrick

• Herald: Aife ingen Muiredaig, Chuck MacDermott

• Rapier Marshal: Razumnik, Needed

• List Minister: Amanda de Spencer, Needed

• Captain of Archers: Alfdis Hakansdottir, Poplyr Childs

• Minister of A&S: Maysun, Needed



Message from the Seneschal 
Cont.

• Thrown Weapons Captain: Aeylwin de Spencer, 
Aleksandr Hrafnson

• Youth Officer: Turi MacCarthy, Bastian

• Security: Ulrich von Grimme, Needed

• Chronicler: Dirck de Jager, Needed

• Webminister: Jevan, Needed

• Quartermaster: Raven, Needed

• Social Media officer: Elayne, Needed

If you are interested in taking a deputy position or want 
more information about an office, contact the officer 
currently in place, the Baron &/or Baroness, or myself. 
Items highlighted in yellow are a current need. The 
knight marshal deputies and Archer deputy are 
highlighted because, while they can stay on and assist, 
they cannot take over the office when it is time.

I look forward to seeing you all soon!

YIS, Vigdis



Baronial Populace Meeting

Here Ye, here ye! Their Excellencies of the Barony of Loch 

Salann invite you to the Baronial Populace Meeting, the 

second Wednesday of each month!

Due to Covid-19, all meetings will be web-based. Meetings 

will be posted with information and links for joining.

Baronial Populace Meetings offer the populace the unique 

opportunity to not simply witness, but participate in the 

running of the Barony, and the direction for its future.

While the global pandemic has affected us all, every voice 

still matters in this Barony. Meetings may be accessed 

online via PC, or your smart phone. Please see the Baronial 

Facebook Page for the most up to date information.

Your thoughts matter! As a member of the populace, the 

leadership needs to hear from you. By understanding how 

the Baron and Baroness, Seneschal, and all Baronial 

officers' function, you can better learn how you can 

participate in the workings of the Barony.

The Dream doesn’t happen without you. Come help and be 

a part in making the Dream of Loch Salann real!



Crown tournament at Kings 
Road

July 3, 2021

Barony of Bronzehelm

As the plague upon us has begun 

to abate, Their Royal Majesties 
Daman and Veronique, are 

beginning the search for new 
heirs. The longest ruling 
monarchs of Artemisia are 

becoming quite tired and will soon 
no longer be to lead us. To that 

end, we shall be holding a 
tournament in such hopes that 
suitable and worthy individuals 

will be victorious. We invite you to 
join us in the Barony of 

Bronzehelm for this spectacular 
day. Not only will we be hosting 
the tournament, but we will also 

have other outdoor activities to fill 
the day.

There is plenty of shade 
on site, pavilions and 
personal shades are welcome. 

There will be no onsite food 
or drink available, so please plan 
accordingly.

There are several 
restaurants and convenience 

stores nearby. Several hotels 
are near site if you are in 
need of 

accommodations, info will be 
posted online for group rates 

etc.

Site will open at 9am and 
close at 9pm.

Site: Swift River Ranch: 4313 
Duck Creek 
Road, Billings, MT 59101

Fees:
Adult registration fee: $20

Member registration fee: $15
Children under 18 are guests 
of the Barony

Event Steward:
Baron Sir Til the Lucky 
(Bruce Miller)

Email: isabeaumiller@yahoo.
com

Phone: 406-855-5150

mailto:isabeaumiller@yahoo.com


Guilds and Activities

Archery
Archery Practice is held every Thursday from

6:00 PM until 8:00 PM.

For further information, please contact the

Captain of Archers at archery@loch-salann.org

Arts & Sciences
More information will be posted on the Baronial Facebook page and the 
Loch-Salann.org website. Contact for more information: Maysun al-
Isfahaniyya - email at moas@loch-salann.org

Baronial Bardic Circle
The Bardic Circle will be holding monthly meetings on the 4th Sunday of 
each month at the home of HE Amanda de Spencer. Contact Robin de 
Spencer for additional information 801-520-5481 (no calls after 9 please).

Blacksmithing Guild
Join the Blacksmithing Guild as we learn and develop our skills in this fine 
art. We meet the first Tuesday of the month at 6:00 pm at Lord Heinrich 
Eisen’s shop. Feel free to contact him directly at 801.808.2897 or 
danielsonartworks@gmail.com

Also, join us on Facebook for more news and discussions. 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/722919054394386/

Brewer’s Guild
The Brewer’s Guild will hold meetings approximately every six 
weeks. Announcements will be made on Facebook pages and on the 
Baronial Website.

mailto:archery@loch-salann.org
mailto:moas@loch-salann.org
mailto:danielsonartworks@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/722919054394386/


Guilds and Activities

Cook’s Guild

Additional information will be posted on the Facebook pages for Loch 

Salann and Loch Salann Arts & Sciences, plus on the Loch Salann baronial 

website. Please contact Mistress Casamira by email at jeannecas@gmail.com 

or by phone 801-572-6458 (speak to the Machine) if you have questions.

Fighter Practice

Armored Combat and Steel Combat practice is held every Tuesday from 7:00 

PM until 9:00 PM.

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, masks are required until July 1st

For further information, please contact the Knight Marshall at 

kmarshal@loch-salann.org

Gardening Guild

The Gardening Guild is currently on hiatus. Please contact the Minister of 

Arts & Sciences if you’d like to participate or help run this guild.

mailto:kmarshal@loch-salann.org


Guilds and Activities

Musician’s Guild

The Musician’s Guild is led by Mistress Anne de Junius (June Olsen), and 

will be meeting (for the foreseeable future) on Thursdays at 7:00 pm at the 

home of Mistress Aldgyth atten Fennholme (Diane Keay) in the Avenues, 276 

B St. SLC.

Everyone is welcome regardless of musical skill. We are a teaching guild and 

welcome beginners, and all that is required is a love of medieval music. If 

you can’t meet for practice, your musical talents are still most welcome at 

events.

Contacts: Mistress Anne, 801-466-7300; Mistress Aldgyth, 801-598-7867; 

or Lady Gauden (Leah Sanford), 801-819-9814.

We also have a Facebook Group: 

ttps://www.facebook.com/groups/901096403326655/ If you want to join 

the group go to the page and send us a request.

Needleworker’s Guild

The Needleworkers Guild meets on the first Wednesday of the month from 7-

9 PM at the home of Mistress Bethoc du Cruford. Location 628 N. American 

Beauty Drive, Salt Lake City UT 84116. If you need more info or have 

questions you can contact Bethoc at 801.322.4984 or email her at 

leishman10@msn.com

The group has a Facebook Page Barony of Loch Salann

Needleworker’s Guild 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/blsneedleworkers/

https://www.facebook.com/groups/901096403326655/
mailto:leishman10@msn.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/blsneedleworkers/


Guilds and Activities

Southern Pewter Casters Guild

Southern Pewter Casters Guild currently meets on the 2nd Tuesday of each 

month at the home of HE Oonaugh. Please contact her for additional 

information 801-898-7829.

Thrown Weapons

Thrown Weapons is held every Thursday from 6:00 PM until approximately 

8:00 PM.

CURRENTLY ON HOLD DUE TO COVID-19

University of Loch Salann

University of Loch Salann classes will be held on the 2nd Wednesday of 

each month, for more information please contact Leah de Spencer at 

holdtyte1@aol.com

Also, join us on Facebook for more news and discussions.

Do you have updates to your guild, or photo’s of 

your guild or activity you wish to share?

Please send the information and attachments to 

chronicler@loch-salann.org

Thank you!

mailto:holdtyte1@aol.com
mailto:chronicler@loch-salann.org


Contact Information

Websites
Barony of Loch Salann: http://www.loch-salann.org

Kingdom of Artemeisia: http://www.artemisia.sca.org

Official SCA Homepage: http://www.sca.org

Baron and Baroness
Raven Macleod & Sajah al-Shiraziyah

Baron@loch-salann.org & baroness@loch-salann.org

Officers
Out of respect for all our officers, please, 

no phone calls after 9:00 pm – Thank you!

Find the current office holders on our 
website:

http://www.lochsalann.org/about/officers/

Seneschal: HG Vigdis Hakondottir

, seneschal@loch-salann.org

Minister of Arts & Sciences:

Maysun al-Isfahaniyya

moas@loch-salann.org

Captain of Archers: Aifdis

801-706-0075, archery@loch-salann.org

Chatelaine: HG Timmur al-Badawi

801-718-6975 chatelaine@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Elayne Chisholme

Exchequer: Mistress Aingael

exchequer@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Position Open

deputy-exchequer@loch-salann.org

Herald: Aife ingen Muiredaig

herald@loch-salann.org

Knight Marshal: Richard von Tech

801-232-5790 (Texts preferred), 
kmarshal@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Ursa

http://www.loch-salann.org/
http://www.artemisia.sca.org/
http://www.sca.org/
mailto:Baron@loch-salann.org
mailto:baroness@loch-salann.org
http://www.lochsalann.org/about/officers/
mailto:seneschal@loch-salann.org
mailto:moas@loch-salann.org
mailto:archery@loch-salann.org
mailto:chatelaine@loch-salann.org
mailto:exchequer@loch-salann.org
mailto:herald@loch-salann.org
mailto:kmarshal@loch-salann.org


Contact Information

Officers
Thrown Weapons Captain: 

Rashid al Wadi

thrownweapons@loch-salann.org

List Minister: Baroness Amanda 
DeSpenser

listminister@loch-salann.org

Rapier Marshal: Lord Razumnik
Zhiroslavich

385-250-9715

rapier@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Virgil 

Quartermaster: Count Robert le Raven 
MacLeod

801-232-1617 

quartermaster@loch-salann.org

Security: Ulrich von Grimme

801-259-2523 

security@loch-salann.org

Webminister: Jevan de Berwyn

801-897-2369 

webminister@loch-salann.org

Youth Officer: Master Turi MacCarthy

801-613-0221

youth@loch-salann.org

Chronicler: Dirck de Jager

801-404-3327

chronicler@loch-salann.org

Deputy: Master Lawrence Bacon

mailto:thrownweapons@loch-salann.org
mailto:listminister@loch-salann.org
mailto:rapier@loch-salann.org
mailto:quartermaster@loch-salann.org
mailto:security@loch-salann.org
mailto:webminister@loch-salann.org
mailto:youth@loch-salann.org
mailto:chronicler@loch-salann.org

